
       Important Dates

DECEMBER 2023

EAGLE EYE NEWS

December 2 - Klein Old Fashioned Christmas Market, Wunderlich
Farms 
10:00 am - 4:00 pm  *Schultz choir sings at 10:00 am*

December 8 - Schultz Spelling Bee (invited parents of participants
only)

December 12 - Shockwaves & Showstoppers Winter concert, 6:00 pm
(cafeteria)

December 13 - PTO provides lunch for Schultz teachers & staff 

December 15 - Polar Express Day (students may wear school
appropriate PJs);  Last day of classes

December 18-29 Klein ISD Winter break

January 1- Happy New Year!  

January 2 - Student holiday; Staff development day

January 3 - Classes resume 



1

2

Have you joined our PTO? 
Click here

Questions?
Contact the PTO at  

SchultzPTO@gmail.com 

Skyward Parent Help

 *Report an Absence
*Skyward Family Access

 Click here

 Attendance Matters Everyday! 
Doors open for breakfast at 7:30 am

Doors open for all students at 7:45 am
Tardy bell rings at 8:10 am

Dismissal begins at 3:25 pm

 REMINDER-
water bottles

may only
have WATER

in them.  
No cool aid,
coke, milk,
juice, etc. 

https://schultzpto.membershiptoolkit.com/home
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hyevWlH6t8Fr3OFCgW7MvJSYorhPuYdZZnyqD-9XzPM/edit


Counselor Corner - From Mrs. Turk3

Being
 Trustworthy

Having
Integrity

 Holiday
Traditions
Around the

World

The Holidays are a magical and wonderful time of the year, but it
can also be very stressful for families. Click Here for helpful

information and tips for reducing stress in parents and children
during the holiday season. 

Thanks to all our Schultz
families who donated to our

November food drive to support 
the Houston Food Bank & our 

community!

https://www.handyhandouts.com/viewHandout.aspx?hh_number=412&nfp_title=Holiday+Stress+Affects+Children+Too!


4   PE, Art, and Music Updates
PE:
This nine weeks in PE, students will be learning to strike with an
implement. We will be playing several holiday games to teach this
objective as well as learning to play golf! Students will continue to
practice correct techniques for motor development skills and follow
teacher instructions to improve performance. Students will demonstrate
safe practice by following class rules, procedures, and respecting the
personal space of others.

Please remember to put your student’s names inside or on their personal
items so we know who they belong to if they get left behind. 

*Reminder: students need to wear tennis shoes to PE. Students will have
to sit out of PE if they wear high heels, boots, sandals, Hey Dudes or Crocs.

Vocabulary:
Consecutively, Elevated, Non-Dominant, Implement, Underhand Strike,
Overhand Strike
 

Art:
The lower grades are pretty much done with rodeo art and will be starting
on some holiday art projects. Most of the students in grades 3-5 are still
working on Rodeo Art. For the students that are done, they will create
Neurographic Art with a chosen theme.

Music:  Students are continuing their Music Literacy skills and preparing for our
Christmas Sing a Long.

Mark your calendar for December 12: Showstopper & Shockwaves Winter Concert  
at 6:00 PM in the cafeteria.  Hope to see you there! 


